
Religious Education Classes are on Sunday 
afternoon beginning with Mass at 4PM 
classes for K through 7th grade to follow. 
Currently there are no classes for 8th 
through 12 as there is no leader for the 
youth group. If you are interested in working 

with a youth group please contact the parish office at 541-523-
4521. 

The adult bible study group will be studying 
“Know Your Faith”.  Classes begin Tuesday, 
October 16 at 1:30 in the Rectory. 
 

The month of October is 
dedicated to the Holy Rosary and on October 
7

th
 we celebrate Mary Queen of the Holy 

Rosary.  To celebrate the month of the rosary 
Father would like to celebrate the rosary with 
you by coming into your home and leading 
your family and friends in saying the rosary.  If 

you would like to have Father come to your home please 
contact Dawn or Ann at the parish office. (541-523-4521) 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  

October 18, 2018 

October Duties 
Funeral Dinners & Albs—10 

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

Roger and I wish to thank everyone 

who attended the breakfast in our 

honor and also thank you for your 

generous contributions.  Our church 

family means everything to us. 

Thank you again! 

Dawn & Roger Coles 

There will be an Altar meeting this Sunday, 

October 14th after Mass, all are welcome to 

attend. Hope to see you there! 

Please join us for Coffee Hour following Mass, 

Sunday, October 14th.  

Turkey dinner is fast approaching, tickets available 
before Mass and after Mass 
downstairs during breakfast and 
coffee and donut hour. You can also 
purchase from Jody at 541-519-0162 
or Dawn in the office. If you would like 
to volunteer please return slips in 
basket or in parish office. Thank you 
for your help!  

CALLED TO SERVE?  

Youth, are you called to serve 

Jesus?  Take advantage of 

this wonderful opportunity 

to serve God and our Church.    

Art Kreger will be conducting Altar Server 

Training this Sunday following Mass.   If we 

don’t have anyone sign up, the opportunity 

will be lost until next fall. 

BINGO from 2—4 PM in the 
social hall. Please join the 
Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 


